
Meeting Notes 01-10-19 

 
Eagle Pride PTO 

2506 JR Drive 
Manvel, TX 77578 

a Registered 501(c)3 

 
 
Date: January 10, 2019 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
Location: RMJH Cafeteria 
 
The Eagle Pride PTO meeting was called to order by Ling Dewalt at approximately 6:08 p.m.  
 
The Financial Report was given by Ann Basden. The PTO account currently has a balance of $14,400. Revenues 
include Movie Night, on going concessions and the Technology Drive.  
 
Volunteers are continuously needed for the concessions at both football and volleyball games. A sign up genius is 
available for parents, teachers, clubs to sign up. Concession sales are the biggest fundraiser for the PTO.  
 
Volunteers will be needed on February 23rd at the BrazCon Festival. Eagle Pride PTO will host a concession booth 
from 9:00 – 4:00 and will need volunteers all day to load and unload, sale, and restock. PTO will purchase goods and 
have a U-Haul type truck to use for restocking. The festival will be held at Manvel High School. The concessions sign 
up genius will have this event available for sign up.  
 
PTO will sponsor the Valentine’s Day Dance on February 8th. Tickets will be sold Tuesday – Friday the week of the 
dance. Pre-Sale tickets are $8 and $10 at the door. Administration and staff will be present to supervise students, but 
volunteers will be needed to sell/collect tickets at the door and to sell concessions.  
 
For January’s Teacher Appreciation, PTO will do a “restock the supplies” type gift for teachers. Mr. Rhodes will check 
with each department to see what the biggest needs are and let PTO know. 
 
We have a Spirit Day scheduled for January 15th at PJ’s. It is an all-day spirit day.  
 
A grant for NJHS starter ceremony kit was presented and approved. The expense is $700 and includes an official 
table cloth, banner, candleholders and certificates.  
 
The PTO would like to have more parents involved in supporting the school. Parents are encouraged to volunteer in 
classrooms, do extra tasks for teachers or participate in PTO sponsored events.  
 
The meeting was adjourned by Melody at approximately 6:35 p.m.  


